Ma'Ayn Johnson

From:

Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 4:30 PM
To: Regional Housing

Subject: Appeal Yorba Linda

To whom it may concern:

Please reconsider the allocation of the RHNA 2,411 units of affordable housing within the City of Yorba Linda. The reason
why my family and | moved to the City of Yorba Linda was for its safety, community, education, and the fact that there
were not An abundance of apartments, condos, and townhomes built on top of each other. With the amount of units that
is being required, the City will be overcrowded. We do not have the infrastructure to hold and maintain the additional
populous. This will also increase crime, increase traffic collisions, and decrease property value. Hard working citizens work
hard to live in this City for its safety, education and open green space. 2,411 units is an absurd number and is outrageous.
The City of Yorba Linda is a bird sanctuary and with the amount of homes that are required to be built a long with the
people moving in, | am afraid we would lose that sanctuary and have a negative effect on their habitat Please reconsider.

Thank you very much for your time.
Respectfully,
Concerned Citizen

Sent from my iPhone





